
 

 

THIRD AVENUE AND RAILWAY AVENUE  
INTERSECTION TEMPORARILY CLOSED  
Tuesday 17 August 2021 until October 2021 
Third Avenue being prepared for cul-de-sac works.  
 
What are we doing 

• Temporarily closing the intersection of Third Avenue and Railway Avenue. 
• Preparing Third Avenue to become a cul-de-sac. 
• Demolition of road, installing drainage and utility services, road construction and asphalting. 
• Shifting northbound traffic on Railway Avenue from the west lane to the east lane. 

When 
• Tuesday 17 August 2021 until October 2021. 
• 6am - 7pm, Monday to Saturday, 7pm - 6am night works (if required). 

Where 
• Third Avenue and Railway Avenue, Kelmscott. 

What to expect 
• Local access to Third Avenue from Camillo Road. 
• Two-way traffic possible using the northern lane on Third Avenue. 
• Access to Kelvale Medical Centre from Railway Avenue northbound. 
• Footpath along Railway Avenue from Kelvale Medical Centre to Merrifield Avenue. 
• Railway Avenue southbound remaining closed. 
• Large trucks and machinery on local roads creating noise and 

vibration including drilling, excavating, backfilling and compaction. 
• All work will follow approved Noise and Vibration Management 

Plans. 
• Night works will be scheduled when required and will follow a Noise 

Management Plan (approved by City of Armadale), complying with 
Australian standards and Environmental Protection (Noise) 
Regulation. 
 

Who to contact out of hours 
• Downer Supervisor – 0428 867 398 (only during night works)  

 
 

16 August 2021 

About the project 
Removing the Denny 
Avenue level 
crossing will improve 
safety for people 
walking, cycling, and 
driving in the area, 
reduce road 
congestion, and 
revitalise the local 
community. 



 

 


	THIRD AVENUE AND RAILWAY AVENUE  INTERSECTION TEMPORARILY CLOSED
	Tuesday 17 August 2021 until October 2021
	Third Avenue being prepared for cul-de-sac works.
	What are we doing
	When
	Where
	What to expect



